Taryn Pullen
9753 Smith Street
Culpeper, VA 22701

October 13, 2021

John Allen

Councilor

Culpeper County City Council
8558 Conner Avenue
Culpeper, Va 22701

Dear Mr. Allen:
Subject: Pothole repair around town

In the past several months, there have been many car accidents that have happened due to these potholes.
The number is increasing everyday and it is just getting worse. Many cars are being damaged because of
these potholes and they are causing accidents because people try to go around them.

This issue has been going on for too long. There are many cars that are being damaged due to these
potholes. On average there are about 20 cars a week that are being damaged and there are about 5
accidents a day caused from these potholes. There are many people who go about their day, either headed
to work, going to appointments, or just running errands and they either get a flat tire, get into an accident,
or have some other damage happen to their car. This causes them to either be late to wherever they are
going or they have to fork out money they might not have to pay for the damages of their car. There are
some people who also get seriously injured from these accidents that occur from these potholes. By fixing
these potholes you can help prevent all these issues that are taking place.

We are aware that this is a lot to ask from you all, because you are so busy. But we are also seeing so
much happen through our town that we feel something needs to be done. By helping us out there will be
less accidents and less damage happening to cars. You will also be saving people from serious injuries and
helping those who don’t always have the extra money to be fixing their cars all the time. This will be a
big help to our community and we will forever be grateful.

On behalf of the people of the community, we would like to thank you for taking time out of your day to
read this and taking our concerns into consideration. I hope to talk to you very soon.

Yours Sincerely,

‘Ttmyn Pullen

Taryn Pullen
Concerned Citizen



